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Vacation Fund Checks will be issued from TD BANK on December 1st. Any TD BANK Branch 
will be able to cash your check (waiving any FEE) when it is presented with proper ID (Two 
forms required). Click here for more information. 
If any questions, please contact the CCA. 
Please be sure to verify and correct your address on record, if necessary, to ensure your 
checks are received promptly. 
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